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Technical Service
December 25, 2020

DCSnet Message 
Urgent

Subject: BMW Recall 20V-761: 48-Volt Battery Connections - UPDATE

The repair has been posted on TIS (B12 12 20) and remedy is now available.

We will be sending out in-car notifications to the affected customers and will follow it up with a
customer notification letter by the end of the month.

As a reminder, please utilize our ROSS tools to proactively reach out to your customers to get this
repair completed.

Thank you for your support with this recall.

Sincerely,
Technical Service

 

Attachments:
No Attachments
No Attachments

Recipients: BMW SAV (Light Trucks), All Offerings, All Regions, All Areas, All Departments, All Personnel
BMW Passenger Cars, CC-All, CC-All
BMW Passenger Cars, All Offerings, All Regions, All Areas, All Departments, All Personnel
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